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April 21, 2009

Mr. Gary Rappaport

8405 Greensboro Drive
Suite 830

McLean, VA 22102-5121

Re:  Traffic Impact Study Request for H Street Connection Redevelopment Site
Mr. Rappaport:

At our Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting on February 12, 2009, the Commission voted
to request Rappaport Companies provide our Commission with a study analyzing the traffic
impacts associated with redevelopment of the H Street Connection site.

A traffic impact study will help our community properly evaluate the current site design proposal
and gain an appreciation for the project’s impact on the mobility and safety of the nearby road
and sidewalk network. Your most recent proposal includes vehicular access points on 8" and
10™ Streets NE. We would also be interested in hearing about possible alternatives to this
configuration, including any providing vehicular access along H Street as is the case currently at
H Street Connection. To the extent such a study has already been conducted, we would be
interested in reviewing it and learning the rationale behind the current proposal’s traffic system
configuration.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Omar Mahmud of our
ANC’s Transportation and Public Space Committee at (202) 546-1520 or
familymahmud @yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,
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Joseph Fengler, Chair
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc: Tommy Wells, Ward 6 Councilmember



